
NORTH CAROLINA POLICE 
BENEVOLENT ASSOCIATION

”THE VOICE OF LAW ENFORCEMENT OFFICERS”

For more information, please visit our website at www.ncpba.org.

The North Carolina Police Benevolent Association is a division of the Southern States Police Benevolent
Association, Inc., a not-for-profit professional organization dedicated to improving the law enforcement
profession. We have over 15,000 members in North Carolina and serve as the largest law enforcement
association in North Carolina. The North Carolina PBA has been active in North Carolina for over 30 years.
PBA members are full time or retired employees of various federal, state, county, and municipal agencies in
North Carolina. Our professional association, funded by membership dues and citizen contributions, provides
legal, legislative, disciplinary, and other representation to member officers as well as an accidental death benefit
to members’ beneficiaries. The North Carolina PBA is very active in the political process and works to educate
elected officials and candidates seeking office through our interview and endorsement process. We then develop
relationships with these elected officials to pass legislation for the betterment of the profession, our members,
and the communities they serve.

http://www.ncpba.org/


• Mental Health

• Response to Non-Police Matters / Ordinance Violations

• PTSD with Officers

• Whistleblower Protections

• NC Criminal Justice Education and Training and Standards Commission

• Procedural Due Process / Uniformity

• Recruitment and Retention

• Officer Safety
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Speaker Contact Information

Randy Byrd
NC Division President
(919) 649-7710
rbyrd@sspba.org

John Midgette
NC Executive Director
(919) 625-4866
jcmidgette@sspba.org

Brandon McGaha
NC Staff Representative
(828) 551-7522
bmcgaha@sspba.org

mailto:rbyrd@sspba.org
mailto:jcmidgette@sspba.org
mailto:bmcgaha@sspba.org

